y

S

e — DENR DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
—

Re: Request for Screening Rights - SoS

1 message
Aayushi Sharma <ashisharma549@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 3, 2021 at 8:10 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Iparungac0390@mc-knoller.edu.ph
Cc: Jan Lloyd Balon <jibalon@up.edu.ph>, anabelle.plantilla@undp.org, Angelique Ogena <angelique.ogena@undp.org>
Dear Ms. Ferrer,
Greetings!
We are 4th-year students from Miriam College. As part of the requirements in our GEE 1.1 - Nature, Culture, and Spirituality, we are to
do a Service-Learning Project. The group endeavors to help raise people’s awareness of the importance of the Tamaraws and to help
gather funds to help the rangers who are working for the conservation of the Tamaraws in Mindoro Island. Furthermore, the target
beneficiaries of the fundraising are the Tamaraw and the Rangers. With this, they are in partnership with the Biodiversity Finance

Initiative under the United Nations Development Programme and Tamaraw Conservation Program.

Attached is the Letter and our professor Ms. Louie Parungao is also included in the email.

Thank you and We sincerely hope that this will merit your immediate and most favorable response. Should you have questions or
clarifications, please feel free to contact me through my email ashisharma549@gmail.com or my phone number 09392549999.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
Aayushi Sharma

On Wed, Dec 1, 2021 at 8:07 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Ma'am/Str,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Office of ARD for Technical
Services for information and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2021-75603.

Thank you and keepsafe.

MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant III
PMD/RICTU Staff

On Wed, Dec 1, 2021 at 8:01 AM Aayushi Sharma <ashisharma549@gmail.com> wrote:
Greetings!

Dear Ms. Ferrer,
Would like to follow up on the film showing for Suwag O Suko scheduled on December 4, 2021, at 5 pm?

We are 4th-year students from Miriam College. As part of the requirements in our GEE 1.1 - Nature, Culture, and Spirituality, we
are to do a Service-Learning Project. In partnership with the Biodiversity Finance Initiative under the United Nations
Development Programme and Tamaraw Conservation Program, the group has chosen to help raise people’s awareness of the
importance of the Tamaraws.

In this regard, we have sent the letter for the request of the screening rights of the documentary showing of “Suwag o
Suko” via Zoom. The group is organizing an event entitled Nature’s Treasure: Tamaraws & the Rangers on December
04, 2021, at 5:00 pm wherein we will be showing the documentary film.

Thank you!

Sincerely,
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Aayushi Sarma

On Thu, Nov 25,2021 at 11:37 AM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Ma'any/Sir,

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email. Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Records Section for
routing and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2021-75603.

Thank you and keepsafe.

MILNER M. MACARANDANG
Administrative Assistant III
PMD/RICTU Staff

On Thu, Nov 25,2021 at 11:28 AM Aayushi Sharma <ashisharma549@gmail.com> wrote:
Dear Ms. Ferrer,

Greetings!

We are 4th-year students from Miriam College. As part of the requirements in our GEE 1.1 - Nature, Culture, and
Spirituality, we are to do a Senvice-Learning Project. In partnership with the Biodiversity Finance Initiative under the
United Nations Development Programme and Tamaraw Conservation Program, the group has chosen to help raise
people’s awareness of the importance of the Tamaraws.

In this regard, we are writing this letter for the request of the screening rights of the documentary showing of
“Suwag o Suko” via Zoom. The group is organizing an event entitled Nature’s Treasure: Tamaraws & the Rangers
on December 04, 2021, at 5:00 pm wherein we will be showing the documentary film.

We sincerely hope that this will merit your immediate and most favorable response. Should you have questions or
clarifications, please feel free to contact me through my email ashisharma549@gmail.com or my phone number
09392549999.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,
Beatriz Buena, Jenny Chua, Sukhjinder Dhaliwal, Erykah Raymundo, and Aayushi Sharma
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